From: Sam Price [

Sent: 21 June 2019 10:58
To: Planning
Subject: 11 Gloucester CRescent NW1

Your Ref: 2019/3060/T

This application is to fell a “Cherry” in the back garden of 11 Gloucester Crescent. It
presumably refers to the Prunus Autumnalis in that garden. It has been there since before
we moved || o e 22 years ago. This tree is rather misshapen, and does
need pruning, but it is not a large tree and is an asset to the back gardens, having beautiful
blossom throughout the winter. The case for felling it may come from Christo, the
neighbouring office in Parkway who may believe that it is a danger to their building. This is
most certainly not the case, as the back wall of their office was underpinned to a depth of
2.5 metres a few years ago, which means that according to the NHBC guidelines the tree
poses no threat. We would definitely object to the tree being felled.
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